
DISBURSEMENT AND 
FOOD GIFT UPDATE
For everyone who submitted their information 
and Social insurance Number (SIN) by the finance-
processing deadline, cheques will be available for 
pick up and/or mailed out on Tuesday, Jan. 31.

If your information and/or SIN were received 
after the bi-weekly processing deadline for this 
distribution, your cheque(s) will be issued with a 
subsequent distribution.

If you haven’t yet applied or provided your SIN, 
please email disbursement@xatsull.com with the 
applicable information.

For questions, please email finance@xatsull.com or 
call 250-989-2323 ext. 111.


